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PROFESSOR DR. EDUARD SCHÄR

Strassburg

Silbermannstraße 1

February 19, 1901

Dear Dr. Bredig,

I would like to thank you most sincerely for your treatise on “Inorganic Ferments” that you

kindly sent me. I will, of course, read through it carefully over the next few days and will no

doubt find a lot of
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of new data that are of special interest to me. In order to garner interest, I think it is quite
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appropriate that you publish a summary of your previous investigations into H2O2 catalysis,

even though they are certainly far from complete. I have recently discovered some

remarkable facts about H2O2, which I shall share with you sometime (regarding the

activating effects of superoxide on ferric and cupric salts). These would have made

Schönbein very happy as modern proof of the theory of antagonides and bonides in relation

to O-polarization.

Warm regards (in haste),

Eduard Schär


